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14th October 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

The children in Reception will be participating in a ‘Teddy Bear Hospital’ workshop at Riverside on Wednesday 19th October. 
The aim of the workshop is to educate the children about good health and reduce anxiety in a healthcare environment.
All children will need to bring in a Teddy Bear on Wednesday to take part in the workshop.

Yours sincerely,

Lucy and Grace
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